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A Worksession was held October 2, 2006 at the municipal building and
was called to ordera at 7:30 PM by Chairman Harry Rodgers.

Harry Rodgers, Larry Sterner, Tim Hansen, Norma Markle and Tim Staub
were present.

Tim Staub from RETTEW presented a proposal to completion on the
Comprehensive Plan. This would include the Zoning Ordinance, Sub Division and
Land Development Plan and Zoning Map. It would cost $50,000.00 to complete.
DCED would fudn 1/2 of the $50,000.00. West Manheim Township is working on
their own and are not interested in working with us at this time. Tim will finalize
grant application and have it ready for the Board to review for the November 1,
2006 meeting.

OTHER ITEMS DISCUSSED:

* Ordinance for Transfer Tax

* Police issues - 5 items for contract

* Water cooler purchase

* County Convention

* Budget Workshop

* Trick-or-Treat

* Accurative Amendmént - rewright with minimum changes

* Prin's request for rezoning

Meeting adjourned at 8:22 PM
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